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11 March 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Many thanks for your engagement at Year 9 Options Evening last week; it was wonderful to see so 
many supportive families. Today, our year 9’s have had their final options presentation from Heads 
of Departments and the Microsoft form to choose their options subjects is now live. 

Please follow the link below to complete the form with your child: 

https://forms.office.com/r/Qtf3c7SQX5 

Option A 

Your child must pick one choice from Option A. If they want to follow the EBACC pathway, they must 
pick a language for Option A. 

Option B 

Your child must pick four choices from Option B, in priority order. From this, your child will only 
receive two options, meaning their third and fourth choices are reserve options. If your child wants 
to follow the EBACC pathway, they must pick either geography or history in Option B, this is in 
addition to picking a language for Option A.  

Please note your child will only be allocated 3 option subjects in total. 

If you have any questions, please contact jahniaah.burns@she.e-act.org.uk or 
martha.wardle@she.e-act.org.uk for support. 

Yours Sincerely 

 
 
Martha Wardle  
Assistant Headteacher 
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